
Letter of Collaboration 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Local Government Official's Name] 

[Local Government Official's Title] 

[Local Government Office Name] 

[Local Government Address] 

Dear [Local Government Official's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are writing to propose a 

collaboration between [Your Organization's Name] and [Local Government Office Name] to 

implement a healthcare educational outreach program aimed at improving community health 

awareness and access to health services. 

Our program focuses on [briefly describe the key components of your program, e.g., nutrition 

education, preventative care, mental health awareness]. We believe that by partnering with your 

office, we can effectively reach a larger audience and create a more significant impact in our 

community. 

We envision a series of workshops, informational sessions, and health fairs that would engage 

various community stakeholders. This collaboration can not only enhance public health but also 

foster a supportive environment for sustainable health initiatives. 

We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this proposal further and explore how we can 

work together to promote health education and wellness in our community. Please feel free to 

contact me at [your phone number] or [your email address] to arrange a meeting. 

Thank you for considering this important collaboration. We look forward to the possibility of 

working together to improve the health and well-being of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Organization's Address] 


